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eyelids' sorcery from mine eyes hath banished sleep; since he From me departed, nought see I except a drowsy fair. (137).When it was the fifth day, the fifth Vizier, whose
name was Jehrbaur, came in to the king and prostrating himself before him, said, "O king, it behoveth thee, if thou see or hear that one look on thy house, (111) that thou
put out his eyes. How then should it be with him whom thou sawest midmost thy house and on thy very bed, and he suspected with thy harem, and not of thy lineage nor of
thy kindred? Wherefore do thou away this reproach by putting him to death. Indeed, we do but urge thee unto this for the assurance of thine empire and of our zeal for thy
loyal counselling and of our love to thee. How can it be lawful that this youth should live for a single hour?".? ? ? ? ? e. The Niggard and the Loaves of Bread dlxxx.It befell,
one day of the days, that King Bihkerd embarked in a ship and put out to sea, so he might fish; but the wind blew on them and the ship foundered. The king won ashore on
a plank, unknown of any, and came forth, naked, on one of the coasts; and it chanced that he landed in the country whereof the father of the youth aforesaid, [his sometime
servant], was king. So he came in the night to the gate of the latter's city and [finding it shut], took up his lodging [for the night] in a burying-place there..? ? ? ? ? I clipped
her (118) in mine arms and straight grew drunken with the scent Of a fresh branch that had been reared in affluence and content..When the morning morrowed, he recited
the following verses:.? ? ? ? ? And all the desert spaces devour, whilst to my rede, Or if in sport or earnest, (93) still Aamir giveth ear..41. Ali Shar and Zumurrud cccvii.God,
Of the Speedy Relief of, i. 174..The Khalif laughed and said, "Tell it again and again to thy lady lack-wit." When the Lady Zubeideh heard Mesrour's words [and those of the
Khalif,] she was wroth and said, "None lacketh wit but he who believeth a black slave." And she reviled Mesrour, whilst the Khalif laughed. Mesrour was vexed at this and
said to the Khalif, "He spoke sooth who said, 'Women lack wit and religion.'" Then said the Lady Zubeideh to the Khalif, "O Commander of the Faithful, thou sportest and
jestest with me, and this slave hoodwinketh me, to please thee; but I will send and see which is dead of them." And he answered, saying, "Send one who shall see which is
dead of them." So the Lady Zubeideh cried out to an old woman, a stewardess, and said to her, "Go to the house of Nuzhet el Fuad in haste and see who is dead and loiter
not." And she railed at her..A certain singing-woman was fair of favour and high in repute, and it befell one day that she went out apleasuring. As she sat, (133) behold, a
man lopped of the hand stopped to beg of her, and he entered in at the door. Then he touched her with his stump, saying, "Charity, for the love of God!" but she answered,
"God open [on thee the gate of subsistence]!" and reviled him. Some days after this, there came to her a messenger and gave her the hire of her going forth. (134) So she
took with her a handmaid and an accompanyist; (135) and when she came to the appointed place, the messenger brought her into a long passage, at the end whereof was
a saloon. So (quoth she) we entered and found none therein, but saw the [place made ready for an] entertainment with candles and wine and dessert, and in another place
we saw food and in a third beds..Ye know I'm passion-maddened, racked with love and languishment, ii. 230..As he and his father were thus engaged in talk, in came his
mother and caught hold of him; and he said to her, "God on thee, let me go my gait and strive not to turn me from my purpose, for that needs must I go." "O my son,"
answered she, "if it must be so and there is no help for it, swear to me that them wilt not be absent from me more than a year." And he swore to her. Then he entered his
father's treasuries and took therefrom what he would of jewels and jacinths and everything heavy of worth and light of carriage. Moreover, he bade his servant Aamir saddle
him two horses and the like for himself, and whenas the night darkened behind him, (65) he rose from his couch and mounting his horse, set out for Baghdad, he and
Aamir, whilst the latter knew not whither he intended..98. Isaac of Mosul and the Merchant ccccvii.121. The Devout Platter-maker and his Wife cccclxviii.The vizier obeyed
the king's commandment and going out from before him, [returned to his own house. When it was night, he took his elder daughter and carried her up to the king; and when
she came into his presence,] she wept; whereupon quoth he to her, 'What causeth thee weep? Indeed, it was thou who willedst this.' And she answered, saying, 'I weep not
but for longing after my little sister; for that, since we grew up, I and she, I have never been parted from her till this day; so, if it please the king to send for her, that I may
look on her and take my fill of her till the morning, this were bounty and kindness of the king.'.? ? ? ? ? Ay, and the monks, for on the Day of Palms a fawn there was Among
the servants of the church, a loveling blithe and gay..25. Maan ben Zaideh and the Bedouin cclxxi.Whenas the soul desireth one other than its peer, ii 207..? ? ? ? ? How
many a bidder unto love, a secret-craving wight, How many a swain, complaining, saith of destiny malign,.167. Kemerezzeman and the Jeweller's Wife
dcccclxiii.Precipitation, Of the Ill Effects of, i. 98.? ? ? ? ? Thy haters say and those who malice to thee bear A true word, profiting its hearers everywhere;.Then he girt his
middle with a handkerchief and entering, saluted the young merchant, who said to him, 'Where hast thou been?' Quoth he, 'I have done thine errands;' and the youth said,
'Go and eat and come hither and drink.' So he went away, as he bade him, and ate. Then he washed and returning to the saloon, sat down on the carpet and fell to talking
with them; whereupon the young merchant's heart was comforted and his breast dilated and he addressed himself to joyance. They abode in the most delightsome life and
the most abounding pleasance till a third part of the night was past, when the master of the house arose and spreading them a bed, invited them to lie down. So they lay
down and the youth abode on wake, pondering their affair, till daybreak, when the woman awoke and said to her companion, 'I wish to go.' So he bade her farewell and she
departed; whereupon the master of the house followed her with a purse of money and gave it to her, saying, 'Blame not my master,' and made his excuse to her for the
young merchant..? ? ? ? ? Now that the clouds have broken their promise to our hope, We trust the Khalif's bounty will stand to us for rain. (65).The queen drank off her cup
and bestowed on Tuhfeh a dress of cloth-of-pearl, fringed with red rubies, worth twenty thousand dinars, and a tray wherein were ten thousand dinars..When King Kisra
heard this, he redoubled in loveliking for her and affection and said to her, 'Do what thou wilt.' So he let bring a litter and carrying her therein to his dwelling-place, married
her and entreated her with the utmost honour. Then he sent a great army to King Dadbin and fetching him and his vizier and the chamberlain, caused bring them before
him, unknowing what he purposed with them. Moreover, he caused set up for Arwa a pavilion in the courtyard of his palace and she entered therein and let down the curtain
before herself. When the servants had set their seats and they had seated themselves, Arwa raised a corner of the curtain and said, 'O Kardan, rise to thy feet, for it
befitteth not that thou sit in the like of this assembly, before this mighty King Kisra.' When the vizier heard these words, his heart quaked and his joints were loosened and of
his fear, he rose to his feet. Then said she to him, 'By the virtue of Him who hath made thee stand in this place of standing [up to judgment], and thou abject and humiliated,
I conjure thee speak the truth and say what prompted thee to lie against me and cause me go forth from my house and from the hand of my husband and made thee
practise thus against a man, (117) a true believer, and slay him. This is no place wherein leasing availeth nor may prevarication be therein.'.The Fifth Day.? ? ? ? ? h. The
Eighth Officer's Story dccccxxxv.? ? ? ? ? g. The Fuller and his Wife dcccxcvi.? ? ? ? ? O hills of the sands and the rugged piebald plain, Shall the bondman of love win ever
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free from pain!.Man whose Caution was the Cause of his Death, The, i. 291..35. Isaac of Mosul's Story of Khedijeh and the Khalif Mamoun dxl.Police, El Melik ez Zahir
Rukneddin Bibers el Bunducdari and the Sixteen Officers of, ii. 117..? ? ? ? ? God to a tristful lover be light! A man of wit, Yet perishing for yearning and body-worn is he..?
? ? ? ? And unto Irak fared, my way to thee to make, And crossed the stony wastes i' the darkness of the night..66. El Mutelemmis and his Wife Umeimeh ccclxxxv.The folk
marvelled at this story with the utmost wonderment and the seventh officer said, 'There befell me in Alexandria the [God-]guarded a marvellous thing, [and it was that one
told me the following story]..THE TWO KINGS AND THE VIZIER'S DAUGHTERS. (154).? ? ? ? ? How many a king to me hath come, of troops and guards ensued, And
Bactrian camels brought with him, in many a laden line,.On this wise they did with her sister Dinarzad, and when they had made an end of displaying the two brides, the
king bestowed dresses of honour on all who were present and dismissed them to their own places. Then Shehrzad went in to King Shehriyar and Dinarzad to King
Shahzeman and each of them solaced himself with the company of his beloved and the hearts of the folk were comforted. When the morning morrowed, the vizier came in
to the two kings and kissed the ground before them; wherefore they thanked him and were bountiful to him. Then they went forth and sat down upon couches of estate,
whilst all the viziers and amirs and grandees and the chief officers of the realm and the household presented themselves before them and kissed the earth. King Shehriyar
ordered them dresses of honour and largesse and they offered up prayers for the abiding continuance [on life] of the king and his brother..? ? ? ? ? Lo, since the day I left
you, O my masters, Life is not sweet, no aye my heart is light..? ? ? ? ? Love no light matter is, O folk, nor are the woe and care And blame a little thing to brook that unto it
pertain..An if ye'd of evil be quit, look that no evil ye do, ii. 192..Quoth Selim to her, 'It is for thee to decide and excellent is that which thou counsellest; so let us do this, in
the name of God the Most High, trusting in Him for grace and guidance.' So they arose and took the richest of their clothes and the lightest of that which was in their
treasuries of jewels and things of price and gathered together a great matter. Then they equipped them ten mules and hired them servants of other than the people of the
country; and Selim bade his sister Selma don man's apparel. Now she was the likest of all creatures to him, so that, [when she was clad in man's attire,] the folk knew no
difference between them, extolled be the perfection of Him who hath no like, there is no God but He! Then he bade her mount a horse, whilst he himself bestrode another,
and they set out, under cover of the night. None of their family nor of the people of their house knew of them; so they fared on into the wide world of God and gave not over
going night and day two months' space, at the end of which time they came to a city on the sea-shore of the land of Mekran, by name Es Sherr, and it is the first city in
Sind..? ? ? ? ? Under me's a slender camel, a devourer of the waste; Those who pass a cloudlet deem it, as it flitteth o'er the way..Haroun er Reshid, Tuhfet el Culoub and,
ii. 203..End of vol. II.
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